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Dear Members,  
 

At the AusDBF Annual General Meeting the Board announced that the paddler levy for 2020-21 would 
be increased to $30.00 inc GST for adults and that this increase would include the paddler insurance for 
overseas travel when competing in IDBF sanctioned events. 

The Board has reviewed this decision and taken into account our members’ concerns. We have set the 
adult paddler levy for 2020-21 at $28.00 inc GST and the junior levy at $14.00 inc GST. 

The insurance component has been removed and the process to access the travel insurance for athletes 
will be advised in another memo. This insurance is specifically for athletes who are competing, and 
general travel insurance is a much cheaper option for those not involved in sporting competition. 

The current levy is $27.00 for adults and $13.50 for juniors. 

AusDBF has reviewed our operation over the past twelve months and has employed a Business 
Services Officer, contracted a Bookkeeper and re-contracted a National Coach. We are now able to 
move forward in producing E Learning modules for our accredited courses and look to further grow our 
sport in terms of participants and profile. 

 
AusDBF Board  


